Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Shane Nolan [snolan@platinum-energy.net]
Sent: Tuesday, July 17, 2012 3:41 PM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Subject: RE: Lakeshore 76

Keith,

Platinum Energy is a DBA for Western Dealer Holding company. Platinum Energy has taken over the remedial
action at the site. Please list myself as the site contact for any remedial action at this location.
Thank You,
Shane Nolan

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health [mailto:Keith.Nowell@acgov.org]
Sent: Tuesday, July 17, 2012 3:37 PM

To: Shane Nolan

Subject: RE: Lakeshore 76

Shane,

Perhaps you can help me with determining who is the site contact for Lakeshore 76 Station. It appears that there was a
change from ConocoPhillips to Platinum Energy in mid-2010. This would correspond to the date of acquisition you had
mentioned earlier. The former case worker has no documentation of the change. The County Assessor’s records have
Western Dealer Holding Co. LLC as the owner between 7/23/2010 and 5/12/2011. Was/is Western Dealer Holding Co.
LLC the holding company for Platinum Energy, and as such, did either Platinum Energy or the holding company assume
the environmental liability for ConocoPhillips when the station was acquired? As far as you know does ConocoPhillips
have any participation with regard to remedial actions at the site? If this line of thinking is correct, then Brian Whalen
should be my new site contact?

Regards,
Keith Nowell

From: Shane Nolan [mailto:snolan@platinum-energy.net]
Sent: Tuesday, July 17, 2012 12:11 PM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Subject: RE: Lakeshore 76

No problem, let me know if | can be of any more assistance.
Thank You,
Shane Nolan

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health [mailto:Keith.Nowell@acgov.org]
Sent: Tuesday, July 17, 2012 12:02 PM

To: Shane Nolan

Subject: Lakeshore 76

Shane,
Thank you for speaking with me. | thought | send this email to confirm the email addressing.

Regards,
Keith



Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 /567 - 6764

fax: 510 /337 -9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm




